Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
School Districts
VARIABLE FREQUENCY DRIVE REPAIR
The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida will receive sealed bids in the Purchasing Department of the Walter Pownall Service Center, 11111 South Belcher Road, Largo, Florida until 4:00 p.m. (Local Time), September 22, 2009, for the purpose of selecting a Contractor for supplying all labor, material, and ancillary services required for the scope listed below.

Variable Frequency Drives

Bid# 10-031-033

County Wide

SCOPE OF PROJECT: The purpose and intent of this invitation to bid is to establish a rotating list of not more than three contractors who will make repairs on Variable Frequency Drives, on an as needed basis, county wide and to secure both fixed hourly labor rates and firm percentage discount off of retail prices for parts and materials for the contract period as specified herein.

PRE-BID CONFERENCE: N/A

Purchasing Department

301 Fourth Street, S. W.

Largo, Florida 33770

(727)588-6149

(727)588-6129 (Fax)

The Owner reserves the right to reject all bids.

BY ORDER OF THE SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA

DR. Julie M. Janssen, Ed. D
Peggy L. O’Shea
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
CHAIRMAN

AND EX-OFFICIO SECRETARY

TO THE SCHOOL BOARD
MARK C. LINDEMANN


DIRECTOR, PURCHASING
